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Further Information Regarding the Wider Opening of our Academies in Oldham  

 
12th June 2020 
 
I am writing to update you with important information regarding our plan for the wider 
opening of our Oldham academies.  
 
On Friday 5th June our board of trustees made the decision to postpone the wider opening 
of our academies in Oldham for one week. During this week we have reviewed the 
information currently available including that from Oldham’s Director of Public Health.  
 
The decision has now been made that we will begin to welcome Year Six pupils back to our 
academies during the week of 15th June 2020, this is assuming that no further information 
is received that will alter this decision. This approach is fully supported by our board of 
trustees and academy leadership teams. 
 
If your child is due to come back to school a member of the academy team will make 
contact with you early next week so that arrangements can be made. 
 
Our staff have worked tirelessly to ensure that risk controls are in place and throughout 
have considered the safety of our staff, our children and their families. We continue to 
provide places for vulnerable pupils and children of key workers during this time. Should 
you require a place please contact the individual academy  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 

 
 
 
Antony Hughes  
CEO The Harmony Trust 


